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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
Finally the snow is mostly melted and the days 

are ever longer!  I hope that everyone is looking 
forward to a great spring and summer.   

The Polish Home has been experiencing an 
upsurge of activity, welcoming many first-time 
members, and our wide selection of Polish beer has 
astonished every newcomer.  We also feature five 
draft beers from our neighborhood brewery, Middle 
Ages Brewing Company!  

The Polish Home exists due to the tireless efforts 
of a few of our members, who are fantastic. Thank 
you!  We always could use more help!!!    

Special thanks to Vice President Steve 
Synakowski who spearheaded the Friday Haddock 
Dinners for Lent, the Pancake Breakfasts and also 
cooks for the Saturday dinners once a month.  There 
have been times when he is in the kitchen on Friday 
nights, Saturday AND Sunday!  Thanks also to his 
helpers: Jamie Schneble, Marian Poczobutt, Matt 
Olszewski, Diane Synakowski, Lou Synakowski Jr, 
Maria Bakowski, Karen Galloway and Jacek 
Bertczak, among others. The Haddock dinners have 
received rave reviews, but a fairly low turnout.  
Please come and support your Polish Home.   

Thank you to Jane Szul for the donation of a 
crock pot which has already been put to good use.   

There are many upcoming events, so please 
attend, support, assist, etc.  Go to the website for the 
latest information, www.syracusepolishhome.com .  
We are looking to form some teams for the Pancake 
Breakfasts, which will be held on the first Sunday of 
each month.   

It is really encouraging to see so many new faces 
at the Polish Home, and we hope to see some of our 
long-time members at our events as well.  
Robert Synakowski, President 
 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
FIRST SUNDAY OF THE 

MONTH! 

 
Sunday, April 5th   

10am-1pm 
Includes Eggs to Order 

Adults $7 Seniors $6 Children $5 
 

POLISH DINNERS ARE SERVED 
EVERY SATURDAY from 5:30pm 

 

 

90th ANNIVERSARY 
BANQUET 

Save the date! Sunday, September 20th 
 

 

Friday Haddock Dinners  
5:30 – 8pm in Lent 

 

by Chef Steve 
Okocim Beer-Battered Haddock 

Homemade New England Clam Chowder 
Fries and Onion Rings, Homemade Cole Slaw 

$8 
Take Out or Eat In 

 
 

 

+IN MEMORIAM+  
Michael Jachim 

 



 
 

 

 
Polish Language Classes 

Have fun learning Polish - a new interactive, 
communicative course, taught by a certified “native-
speaker” teacher from Poland.  Join us for a 10- 
week course, beginning on Wednesday, April 1st 

from 6:30 pm until 8pm.  Tuition is only $100 for the 
semester, $80 for Polish Home members. For further 
information email: martabania@yahoo.com or call 
422-6887.   

 

 PROJECTION TV 
DRIVE!! 

We are still collecting donations for a Projection TV which 
will enable us to show sports, movies and other presentations.  
ALL DONATIONS WILL BE MATCHED BY A 
GENEROUS BENEFACTOR!!! 
 

 
 

Polish Home HOURS 
The bar is now open on Saturdays and Sundays at 12 
noon!   

Monday  5 pm – 11 pm 
Tuesday  6 pm – 11 pm 
Wednesday  6 pm – 11 pm 
Thursday  5 pm – 11 pm 
Friday   5 pm – 1 am 
Saturday  12 noon – 1 am 
Sunday   12 noon – 11 pm  

 

MORE BINGO 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

With our ever-growing membership, it is hoped that 
some more people will help out at our weekly bingo 
games.  Bingo provides much needed revenue to help 
maintain our “ancient” building, and we would need help 
only once a month.  Please stop in on a Monday to see 
what it would entail.  It’s only a few hours each month.  
Help me take out the trash each Monday at 9:35pm and 
I’ll buy you a beer! It takes only 5 minutes. Thank you. 

Sandłycze – Kanapki – 
Sandwiches  

Huge Hot Roast Beef Sandwiches   
Pickled Eggs  

Pickled Kiełbasa  
available at the bar Sunday through Friday  



APRIL 
BIRTHDAY PARTY 

THE NEXT BIRTHDAY PARTY WILL BE HELD 
SUNDAY, APRIL 19th at 2:00 P.M.  PLEASE CALL 
471-9348 (after 6pm) FOR RESERVATIONS.  
 

At this time, we would like to thank all the members who 
volunteer to cook the delicious dinners served at the 
birthday parties, assistants who help the cooks, servers 
who serve the food, members who bake the delicious 
desserts, those of you who help set up the hall, sell the 
50/50 tickets, help clean up after the parties and tend bar.  
Without your help, we would not be able to have these 
parties.  Thanks again. 

 Lillian Sadlocha, Coordinator 
 Elaine Grudzinski, Assistant 

 

SOCCER TEAM 

 
Our Soccer team has been playing each Sunday evening 
at the Central New York Family Sports Centre.  They 
have been winning lately as well!  Check 
www.cnyfsc.com for the schedule and go show your 
support. 
  

 
EARTH DAY 
CLEAN UP  

On Saturday, April 25th join from 9 a.m. to noon to 
help clean up our Polish Home inside and out.  
There is always plenty of work that needs to be 
done.  Bring buckets and mops if you would like to 
work inside or garden tools if you prefer to be 
outside.  Pizza will be provided for lunch.  

 
Many hands make light work! 

 
Check out these exciting 

vacations! 

The 
Splendor of Poland 

with APR Travel  
Tel. (315) 479-6000 

August 2 – 13, 2009 from JFK 
$3,143 per person, double occupancy 

 

1. JFK to Warsaw 
2. Warsaw- dinner with entertainment  
3. Old Town, Ghetto, Łazienki Park 
4. Warsaw-Częstochowa, Auschwitz, Zakopane 
5. Zakopane Mountains, Rafting on Dunajec 
6. Kraków-Rynek, Wawel Castle, Wieliczka 
7. Gothic Toruń, birthplace of Kopernik 
8. Gdynia – Baltic Seaport 
9. Gdynia – Sopot seaport, Gdańsk, Oliwa 
10. Malbork Castle, Olsztyn 
11. Olsztynek folk village, Warsaw 
12. Warsaw, USA 

 
Reflections of Italy 

July 20-29, 2009 $3,929 double 
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If your name on the address label is followed by “09”, we thank you for renewing your membership in 
the Polish Home. 

 
Your membership ensures that the Polish Home will continue to fulfill the mission for which it was founded – to be a center 

for Polish culture in Syracuse.  Please fill in this form and send it in or drop off at the Polish Home.  Thank you. 
 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 
Syracuse Polish Community, Inc. 

Annual dues are only $15 per person! 
Name ___________________________________ 

Address_________________________________ 

City ________________Zip_________________ 

Date of Birth _______Phone________________ 

Ethnic Heritage: Polish □   Other ___________ 

Signature _______________________________ 

Sponsored by (regular member) _______________ 

E-mail address: __________________________ 
 

 
2009 DUES ARE STILL BEING ACCEPTED 

STILL Only $15 per year 
 

That’s only $1.25 per month to belong to 
Syracuse’s Premier Polish Club!!!  

U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s  
♦ Friday Haddock Dinners during Lent 5:30pm  
♦ Saturday Night Dinners from 5:30 pm 
♦ Polish Language Classes – Weds. from 4/1 
♦ Pancake Breakfast – 1st Sunday of the Month 
♦ Dyngus Day Party- Easter Monday, April 13th 
♦ Święcona Polish Dinner – Saturday, April 18th  
♦ Monthly Birthday Party- Sun. April 19th at 2pm 
♦ Polish Home Golf Outing and Steak Bake- 

Saturday, May 16th at Noon 
 

BINGO!  
Play for big money! — $3,000 

No game under $175!  Plus 2 – 60/40 Share the 
wealth & our weekly bonanza  

Play every game for as little as $8.00 
Last coverall pays $1,000 

MONDAYS 7 PM at the Polish Home. Kitchen 
opens at 5 pm featuring “Chefs” Charlie Hollis, 

Kim & the crew!!
 


